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Message from the Fund
Raising Committee
COOKBOOKS, that’s

what we have been up to.
Once again we are trying
to generate funds to keep
the membership dues at
$5.00. Here is how you can
help; send us your
favorite recipe typed or
hand printed, list the
ingredients first then
complete instructions and
we will print it in the
Friend Of Istokpoga
cookbook. Deadline is
November 30th,
cookbooks will be
available in March. Get
your favorite recipe in
print ! Send to: Debbie
Galloway 225 Wild Duck
Point Lorida, Fl. 33857 or
e-mail Debbie at:
galloway@strato.net
For more information
please call Debbie at
655-3439 or Bill at 465-6913.
No copyrighted recipes
please..

